Batoon, Ailene

From: Ronald <Ronald_Neff@msn.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2015 10:07 PM

To: Batoon, Ailene

Subject: Re: Sunoco Pennsylvania Pipeline Project - Floodplain/Stormwater Management

Program Consistency Request

Ailene

| did receive the information referred to in this email.
Ronald E. Neff, Secretary-Treasurer

Juniata Township, Blair County, PA

From: Batoon, Ailene <Ailene.Batoon@tetratech.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2015 3:53 PM
Subject: Sunoco Pennsylvania Pipeline Project - Floodplain/Stormwater Management Program Consistency Request

Dear Sir/Madam:

| am emailing to follow-up a letter that was sent to you last week (dated November 10, 2015) requesting information
regarding the Sunoco Pennsylvania Pipeline Project’s consistency with your municipality’s local floodplain/stormwater
regulations. We did not receive a signature confirmation from Fed Ex and would like to verify that it has been delivered.
If you can please confirm receipt by responding to this email, that would be much appreciated. Thank you!

Regards,
Ailene

Ailene Batoon | Project Manager - Natural Resources, NEPA, and Energy Projects
Direct +1 (716) 849-9419 Ext. 114 | Business +1 (716) 849-9419 | Mobile +1 (310) 613-3629 | Ailene.Batoon@tetratech.com

Tetra Tech | Complex World, Clear Solutions™
285 Ellicott St., Buffalo, NY 14203 | tetratech.com
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